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In response to a request from the Labour Party we have released calculations from our 2014 Annual 

Childcare Costs Survey for full-time childcare. These are based on 42 hours and 50 hours care every 

week: 

 A parent buying 42 hours of nursery childcare every week for a child under two would expect 

to pay £9,600 every year. 

 A parent buying 50 hours of nursery childcare every week for a child under two would expect 

to pay £10,564 every year. 

 

We have always collected costs for 25 hours and 50 hours of childcare every week, but generally our 

survey just publishes data on 25 hours of childcare every week. This is because the majority of 

families in the UK do not purchase full-time childcare.  

 

The 2014 Childcare and Early Years Survey of Parents indicated that parents use 18.1 hours of 

childcare every week if their children are under two, although this figure also includes families where 

mothers and fathers are on parental leave, so it is not an accurate representation of the hours of 

childcare that parents might use. It also indicates that household composition and work status are the 

factors most closely associated with the use of full-time childcare. Those who are most likely to 

purchase full-time childcare include: 

 

 Single parents who work full-time or near full-time. 

 Couples where both work full-time. 

 Families living in London and the South East. 

 Families who earn more than £45, 000 every year.  

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


